

1648 Crittenden Road, Alden, NY 14004 (716) 937-9116 ext. 4500 (716) 937-3486 fax rheckathorn@aldenschools.org

## TRANSPORTATION REQUEST TO PRIVATE/PAROCHIAL SCHOOLS 2023-2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Please complete the form below and return it to the Alden Schools Transportation Department. In accordance with the New York State Education Law #3635, families residing in the Alden Central School District requesting to have their child/children transported to a private or parochial school, must submit a written request for such transportation by April 1, prior to the upcoming school year.

School Attending in September of 2023:			
Address:			
Morning Bus Requested: Yes No		Afternoon Bus Requested: Yes No	
Parents:			
Address:			
Contact Numbers:			
Emergency Contact and Numbers:			
Email address:			
Child's Name		Date of Birth	Grade Entering in September
	Signed:		
	C	Parent/Guardian	
	Date:		

## TRANSPORTATION WHEN THE ALDEN CSD IS NOT IN SESSION

Transportation will not be provided to any school when the Alden CSD is closed due to weather conditions. Transportation will not be provided to any school that is located within the boundary of a public school that is closed due to weather conditions. Transportation will not be provided when Alden CSD is not in session. Transportation is not provided for Early Dismissals.